
PEANUT ALLERGIES 

 

Katy ISD does not have a Peanut Free Campus in the district. However, guidelines have been developed 

and resources are available to protect these students from exposure to peanut products. 

Students that have peanut allergies should contact the school nurse so an allergy action plan can be 

developed and accommodations can be made on the campus. 

For additional information visit www.foodallergy.org 

 

 

 

http://www.foodallergy.org/

